

Gallops Residents Association - Action Plan May 26th, 2021									
Topic			Task					Resp.	
1. Estate Maintenance	(a)	Outstanding items raised at the March 2020 Deputation Meeting:							
		(i)	Works required to increase safety of crossing from Laneway to Park at Orby Park/Orby Drive - Awaiting response from Gary Walsh of DLRCC					L&N	
		(ii)	Extension of path around Orby field - DLRCC have confirmed that this is on the list of works for 2021 however we have no date yet due to C-19 delays					L&N	
	(b)	Fence at Glencairn Road exit - This is being followed up with local politicians in addition to TII & DLRCC						L&N	
	(c)	Estate clean up:							
		(i)	Clean up on Saturday, May 8th					Done	
		(ii)	Next clean up on June 12th at 10.30 am					All	
	(d)	Add reconfiguration of corner on green opposite Glencairn View & Glencairn Garth to next deputation						L&N	
	(e)	Request CCTV for playground and outdoor gym at next deputation						L&N	
	(f)	MUGA damage - This has been reported to the Council who have ordered a replacement panel and will repair it when received						K	
	(g)	Reinstatement of trees between Orby and M50 - This has been raised with both the Council and Park Developments and a meeting will be held on site with Committee to agree action plan						J	
	(h)	Review of playground equipment to be added to next deputation						L&N	
2. Traffic	(a)	Traffic congestion exiting the estate at Glencairn Road and Glencairn Crescent to be included in all future deputations						L&N	
3. Policing & Security	(a)	Policing Forum:							
		(i)	Joint Policing Forum on May 26th - Gardai informed the forum members that they are targeting anti-social behaviour black spots plus other areas in DLR where citizens may be vulnerable at night (e.g. Luas, Dart) by deploying more patrols and more gardai on the ground					L	
		(ii)	Attend next Local Policing Forum in June					L&V	
		(iii)	JPF presentation to be put up on website					Done	
		(iv)	Put message on website about the need to report any incidents to the gardai					Done	
		(v)	Attend next Joint Policing Forum in September					L	
	(b)	Text Alert System:							
		(i)	Talk to Garda Ivan Howlin about re-establishing the text alert system					K	
		(ii)	Raise issue of inconsistency in text alert system in DLR at Policing Forum					L&V	
4. Communications	(a)	Review e-mails sent to gallops e-mail address						K	
5. Treasury	(a)	Bank balance at May 26th is €633						For info	
	(b)	Annual insurance for May-April paid						Done	
	(c)	DLRCC grant for €200 received						Done	
	(d)	Apply for MnT grant						L	
6. New Developments	(a)	We understand that the new Glencairn development of 249 apartments including a 13 storey tower has been approved by ABP, but we have not received confirmation in writing.						For info	
7. Other Issues	(a)	First Responders - We are still waiting on HSE to reply with a plan on how we set this up, but they are busy with C-19						J	
	(b)	Council have restarted deputations by Zoom, so we are waiting on a date for our meeting						L	
	(c)	The trees on Murphystown Way were cut back due to new access points for the Glencairn development, so they must be reinstated by Park Developments when the building is completed						For Info	
8. Next Meeting	(a)	Next meeting - June 23rd at 8 pm (Zoom)						All	